Israel Police
Operational Fitness Academy
Havatselet Hasharon

Israel
30.4.01

Re :Sergeant Jim Wagner's Visit to the Israel
Police Operational Fitness Academy

On behalf of the instructors of the Israel Police
Operational Fitness Academy, I would like to
express our gratitude to Sergeant Jim Wagner for
his visit to our academy last month. His
demonstration and seminar on edged weapons were
very impressive. In the discussion which followed,
we enjoyed the exchange of ideas, which gave us a
new point of view.

We would be very happy to host Sergeant Wagner
again.

Academy Coordinator
Colon dy Lind

 —————————— e —




